
From: Bre Guzman
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: DO NOT REMOVE TREES LINING GREENLEAF
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 9:09:35 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Mr. Garcia

I wholeheartedly beg that these trees stay in place. They make Greenleaf GREEN. They shade
me on every run, allow for birds to chirp overhead, and provide the quintessential charm that
Uptown is known for. Without these trees, Whittier loses a huge piece of its character. Please
leave these trees in place and provide them the care that the citizens deserve.

-- 
--
Breann Guzman
breeguzman92@gmail.com
(m) 562 665 1008
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